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Prof. Akram Al-Ibraheem is current President of Arabic Society of Nuclear Medicine and Vice 

President of Asia Oceania Federation of Nuclear Medicine and Biology. He is one of the founders of 

the Arabic Society of Nuclear Medicine, and organized the First Congress of the Arabic Society of 

Nuclear Medicine in 2018 in Amman, Jordan. He participated the activities of International Atomic 

Energy Agency on behalf of the Arabic Society of Nuclear Medicine and contributed an education 

guideline for nuclear medicine professionals in 2018.   

 

He is Fellow of Asia Nuclear Medicine Board after the Third ANMB examination held in Shenyang 

in 2016, and now contributing to foster next generation nuclear medicine professionals as an 

Examiner of ANMB examination and member of Asia Nuclear Medicine Board. 

 

Considering the balanced venue within the region, the leadership, and current activity in the field of 

nuclear Medicine, I recommend Prof. Akram Al-Ibraheem as Chairman of the 14
th
 AOCNMB held in 

Amman, Jordan in 2021. 

 

 

Jun Hatazawa 

President  

Asia Oceania Federation of Nuclear Medicine and Biology 


